Title I Parent Power — Summer 2022

Mark Gullion Federal Programs and RTI Coordinator

Rutherford County Schools

Michelle Carter Federal Programs Specialist

Summer Learning

Students can improve skills over the summer and return to school in the fall with more confidence. Consider tutoring for your student - *enroll your student in a summer school program, *investigate tutors through local colleges or your student's school or possibly a local high school, *consider tutoring your student yourself.

Plan Ahead for the Upcoming School Year

Consider your child's performance for this school year. *Does your student have special talents or skills - referrals for high achieving classes or tryouts for sports may be underway at your student's school this Spring and early Summer. Don't miss out! Inquire if your student is interested in certain classes, clubs or teams.

Requesting a Teacher for the Upcoming

If parents are interested in requesting a teacher for the next school year, now is the time to ask. Depending on the school, requests may or not be honored. Contact your student's school to find out.

Separating Students in the Upcoming School Year

Making friends and getting along with others at school is important. At times and for different reasons, students need to be separated in the coming school year. Don't hesitate to convey and speak to school staff about any concerns that you have. Everyone wants your student to be successful!

Manage Expectations and Changes for the Upcoming School Year

Your student may experience big changes for the next school year. Some of those changes may be attending school in a new building, attending school in the same building but in a different grade or attending school in a new town or city and in a new building. If you are concerned about any new changes, plan to attend orientation programs offered by the school your student will attend, take a campus tour with your student, ask a school staff member for a one-on-one meeting, attend Back to School Nights offered in the Fall at your student's school. Most importantly talk with your student about any concerns, questions, anxieties or fears about any upcoming changes in the 2022-2023 school year. Listen to them and talk through what they might expect and the different scenarios your student may encounter. Be encouraging, supportive and positive. Talking it through positively and offering words of encouragement and support may help eliminate any doubt, fear or anxiety they may be feeling.







2021-2022 Title I Schools

Elementary Schools:

- *Cedar Grove Elementary
- *David Youree Elementary
- *John Colemon
- *Kittrell Elementary
- *LaVergne Lake Elementary
- *Roy Waldron Elementary
- *Smyrna Elementary *Smyrna Primary

Middle Schools:

- *LaVergne Middle
- *Smyrna Middle

- High Schools: *Holloway High *LaVergne High